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BMV Greenfield Branch to Close for Remodel  

INDIANAPOLIS— The Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) announced today the 

Greenfield branch, located at 1821 E. Main St., will close temporarily for a remodel Thursday, 

June 2, through Saturday, June 4. The branch will reopen Tuesday, June 7 and will maintain 

the same operational schedule, serving customers Tuesday through Saturday.  

The remodeled branch will house a BMV Connect kiosk, additional testing stations, and a 

new customer service counter with 11 workstations. Over a dozen key BMV transactions can 

be completed 24-hours a day, 7 days a week through BMV Connect. 

During the remodel, customers are also encouraged to visit the nearby New Castle and 

McCordsville branches.  

For a complete list of branch locations and hours, to complete an online transaction, or to find 

a 24-hour BMV Connect kiosk near you visit IN.gov/BMV. 
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